NEWSLETTER

FROM

BRUNO SAVINGS AND CREDIT UNION LIMITED

PO Box 158 Bruno, Saskatchewan

Telephone: 306-369-2901 Fax: 369-2225

Office Hours:

Monday to Thursday - 9:00 - 4:00 pm

Friday - 9:00 to 5:00 pm

PO Box 46, Prud'homme, Saskatchewan Telephone: 306-654-2033 Fax: 306-654-4640

Office Hours:

Monday 1- 4:30 pm

Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00 - 12:00 pm

Friday - 9:00 to 1:00 pm

Website: www.brunocu.com



WELCOME TO OUR SUMMER STUDENT

We would like to welcome LARISSA TREMEL to our staff as our summer student once again this year. LARISSA was our summer student last year and we were so happy she could return to help us out. Check out LARISSA'S great artwork on our windows!!



Starting in 2011, for the Bruno Credit Union Scholarship, we invited the students from Grade 12 to write an essay to say what value the Bruno Credit Union is to them and to our community. We had 9 entries in total this year. This year's winner of our \$400.00 scholarship was KATHRYN HUBER.

Each Grade 12 that submitted an essay received a \$50.00 cheque. On Friday, June 19th, the Bruno Credit Union bought and delivered pizza for the Grade 12 class along with their \$50 cheques.

WE WISH THE BEST TO ALL OF THE GRADUATES FROM BRUNO AND THE SURROUNDING AREA AND LOOK FORWARD TO SERVING THEM AS YOUNG ADULTS!

<u>RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE</u> BRUNO CREDIT UNION

Bruno Lions – playground and heifer show

Viscount 4H Bruno Merchants Fastball



CREDIT UNION MEMBERS

To show our appreciation to our loyal members, we will again be hosting our summer barbeque on:

July 14 in Prud'homme at the Silver Age Hall

July 15 in Bruno at the Bruno Heritage Park, Main Street (if bad weather, Bruno Multi-Use Building)

They both start at II:45 am and it will be \$2.00 for a burger and a pop.

Proceeds from each barbeque will be donated to a local charity in each town.

ALBERTA LOCKED IN RRSP/RRIF

We are now licensed to accept Alberta locked in RRSPs and RRIFs. If there is anyone that would like to transfer their Alberta locked-in plan to the Bruno Savings and Credit Union Limited, please give our office a call and we would gladly assist you.

EVERLINK INTERAC FLASH® MEMBER CARDS

Starting in mid-July 2015, all present Membercard debit card holders will be mailed a new Everlink Interac Flash® Membercard. Your present PIN number will automatically transfer to your new Everlink Interac Flash® Membercard which you will use for ATM purposes or point of sale transactions. If you login to Member Direct with your Membercard debit card, after you receive your new Everlink Interac Flash® Membercard, you

will need to login with your new card number and choose a new image and caption. You will also need to do 3 security questions. These security questions can be the same ones you already have or you can choose new ones. Your access code will be the same as before. Your payees will remain on your Member Direct site as well.

The flash feature is available on the card. If you would like to use it, the flash feature will work for up to \$100 per transaction or to a cumulative total of \$200. After that, you will have to do a PIN oriented transaction to reset the flash feature. If you do not want to use the flash feature, you do not have to. You can use your PIN for all purchases if you like.

Canada uses Near Field Technology for their flash cards so electronic pickpocketing will not be a concern here. The person would have to be within 4cm of the card to get information off the card.

Other countries use radio frequency for their flash cards so that's why electronic pickpocketing is a concern in other places.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our office.

*

SUMMER HOLIDAYS ARE HERE!! ENJOY!!

